
Raymond Penner – Strategic Action Group 

Overview of the JOA Consultation Process 

The following is an overview of the consultation process from April – November 2016 that will 

be facilitated by Raymond Penner: 

 Draft 1 material on the key components of a new JOA will developed by Park Board 

management using, to the degree possible, all the understanding and areas of 

agreement that have come from the preceding processes while meeting the Park 

Board’s fiduciary responsibility for the system as a whole. 

 Draft 1 material will be circulated to all CCA Directors two weeks prior to each 

consultation session. Each session will focus on 2-3 components of a new JOA.  

 All CCA Directors are invited to attend any or all consultation sessions (May-July) if they 

choose.  

 All CCA Directors are invited to provide written feedback on Draft 1 materials via an on-

line survey whether they attend a consultation session or not. 

 The Park Board has committed that all feedback received will be carefully considered for 

possible inclusion in Draft 2. 

 The Park Board has committed that a consultation feedback report will be developed 

and circulated noting all of the feedback received, where it was included in Draft 2 or, if 

not, why not. 

 Once Draft 2 is complete, it will be circulated to all CCA Directors two weeks prior to a 

series of three September workshops. Again, all CCA Directors will be invited to attend 

the September workshops to review Draft 2. 

 All CCA Directors are invited to provide written feedback on Draft 2 via an on-line survey 

whether they attend a workshop or not. 

 The Park Board has committed that all feedback received on Draft 2 will be carefully 

considered for possible inclusion in the final version going to the Park Board for a 

decision in November. 

 The Park Board has committed that a final consultation feedback report will be 

developed and provided to the Board together with the final JOA being presented for a 

Park Board decision, again noting all of the feedback received, where it was included in 

in the final version or, if not, why not. 

 Once the Board approves a new JOA, it will be offered to the CCAs for signing in 

November or December 2016. 


